
2010 New York State Financial Aid Administrators Association Business Meeting 
Held during the 42nd NYSFAAA Conference 

Wednesday, October 20, 2010 
Erie Ballroom, Adams Mark Hotel, Buffalo, NY 

 

The meeting was called to order by NYSFAAA President, Curt Gaume.  A request was made to the 
membership to review the minutes of the 2009 business meeting.  Bill Cheetham made a motion to 
approve the minutes, Tom Dalton provided a second to the motion.  Motion passed. 

Treasurer Wayne Harewood provided the NYSFAAA membership with the Treasurer’s Report.  An audit 
was conducted for 2008.  The 2009-2010 audit will be conducted this year.  NYSFAAA has been working 
within our financial means and the organization has had no unusual spending. 

Old Business – none 

New Business – none 

Mike McGraw made a motion to adjourn.  Second was provided by Steve Dwire. 

Meeting adjourned. 


